St, George School Photo/
Academic Work OPT
OUT Form

Permission for students' photos and work to be published on our website, in
the newspaper, yearbook etc.

On occasion, St. George School uses photographs and or academic work
of students in school/parish publications to share information about the
school. School publications include, but are not limited to: websites, school
newsletters and yearbooks, school social media sites, advertisements,
annual reports, posters, parish bulletins and other public relations
materials. No last name will be published.

Please check below and hand this form in if you choose not to have the
photo published.

No, my student ‘s photograph/work may not be published in
any format including group or individual photos.

Parent Signature:

Student Name:

Grade:




